
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Medical Update

Date: December 28, 2016 11:34:40 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: June 4, 2012 at 4:03:28 PM CDT
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: Re: Medical Update

Hi Hans,

Just set up an appointment with Sheila for 10:00 AM tomorrow to meet with you.

Just after I set up that appointment with your office my physical therapist called and discharged me until I
see the Dr. Said my evaluation was bad and they sent the report to Dr.Sangermans office and for me to call
them. After calling the Dr.’s office they bumped up my appointment to Wednesday of this week to discuss
surgery.

See you in the morning,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad

On Jun 4, 2012, at 9:58 AM, Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net> wrote:

Paul.  Lets meet again sometime at the office. When you have time to go over things.  Thanks  Call my
assit.  Sheila.  815-344-3797

----- Original Message -----
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Sent: Fri, 01 Jun 2012 19:40:12 -0000 (UTC)
Subject: Medical Update

Hi Hans,

Today Dr. Levin my neurologist increased my medication of Gabapentin from 300 mg twice a day to 600
mg twice a day. I'm not happy about the increase, it already makes me extremely tired but it's supposed to
help with the nerve pain in my right arm.

Not sure if you needed to know this but it is a minor change in the medical condition.

Thanks,
Paul
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Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad


